
 
Darke County Horse Committee Minutes 

 Nov 12, 2024 

7:30 Extension Office  
 
Members present: 

Buckeye Buckaroos: Angie Bender 

Greenville Rangers: Brandi Hamm,  

Horse & Rider: Izzy Rausch, Kelly Smith 

Silver Hoofs: Mary Neill 

Trails & Trails: Madison Werner 

Jr Fairboard:  
 

Other: Shay Ann Auten 

 
Meeting was called to order by President, Angie Bender 
 
 
Secretary Report: Minutes from the October meeting were submitted via email 
by Mary Neill. There were no additions or corrections. Madison Werner moved to 
approve the report, and Izzy Rausch seconded. Motion passed. 
 
 
Treasurer Report: Treasurer, Brandi Hamm, gave the treasurer report. 

Beginning Balance                Ending Balance 

GNB checking                       $                           $10,935.33 

GNB savings                         $              $ 1 5 1 1 . 7 3     

Everything was submitted online for everyone to look at.  Amy Rismiller did pay 

for 2023 shavings. Madison was given this 2024 year’s shavings. Need to begin to 

think about what we were going to spend the $2000. 00 on. 

Mary Neill moved to approve the report and Izzy Rausch seconded. Motion 

passed.  

 

 

 

Show Bill 

1. Looking into how it’s broken down (age groups) 4 Age groups  

2. Move Western Dressage to after Versatility (to switch tack, etc) at the end of the 

day #38/38A to after 39 

3. Versatility issue was discussed. Speed Class was taken out. Discussed only 

having just 1 Versatility class. Talked about adding a gymkhana class. Talked 

about a timed event/agility and deciding the pattern every year.   



4. Putting Reining B back in 

5. Ranch Trail move before Ranch Versatility #7 to before #33 

6. Add which Dressage Test it is for the online sign up  

 

 

 

 

Covered Arena 

1. Kelly mentioned she had someone that approached her about donating towards 

the Covered Arena when the time is right (actual plan) but not before. Angie said 

there would be something in place for donation. Example: (blank) is what you get 

for a $100,000. Will get the quotes and will be able to better determine how 

donations will work.  

2. Location is something that will be discussed with Fair board at a later date 

3. Izzy would like to secure the dates every year for Horse Camp  

4. There is a separate account set up  

 

 
The Meeting Concluded: 
Madison Werner moved to adjourn, and Mary Neill seconded. 

 
 
Next meeting will be Thursday January 9th at 6:30pm at the Fairgrounds. 

 
 
Submitted by Secretary. 
Shay Ann Auten 
 

 

 

 

 

 
  

 

 

                                                                                                                                                                                              


